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MEMO TO FILE 
 
 
Date:        11/4/2020           

Specialist:   T. Cazier       Signed:         

 

Subject/Operator/Operation/File No. Follow-up to clarify attachments and event dates referenced 
in November 2, 2020 Complaint / M-1973-007-SG                                                                              

 

Type of Interaction:    Meeting          Phone    Email       Other 

 

Person(s) contacted and affiliation:     Steve Monson (FMIC attorney)       

 

Summary:   
 
The complaint received on 11/2/20 referenced an enclosed unsigned structure damage 
compensation agreement as well as two occasions on which the Permittee effected eroded slope 
repairs near the Fountain Mutual Irrigation Company’s (FMIC) ditch which runs through the 
Daniels Pit area.  The referenced unsigned agreement was not enclosed and the dates of the repairs 
are relevant to the Division’s investigation. 
 
I called Mr. Monson to clarify if there were any attachments other than the eight photos received 
and the unsigned agreement we did not receive.  He indicated there was also a cover letter related 
the agreement and committed to emailing the missing attachments to me. 
 
Mr. Monson said he would contact Gary Steen (FMIC) for the repair dates.  
 
I also informed Mr. Monson of the Division’s site inspection planned for November 5, 2020. 
 
 
ec:  Michael Cunningham (DRMS) 
 
 


